
From: Peter Bone MP @parliament.uk>  
Sent: 11 October 2022 12:18 
To: DFT.Ministers@dft.gov.uk 
Subject: FW: Fwd: HS2 Junction 15 M1 (Case Ref: AL35640) (Case Ref: PB5459) 
 
Dear Anne Marie, 
 
 
RE: MS TRACEY MASON – 59 MAIN ROAD, GRENDON, NORTHAMPTON, 
NORTHAMPTONSHIRE, NN7 1JW  
 
I have recently received correspondence from the above constituent in regards to their concerns 
about the impact that the potential amendment to the planning consent of the Junction 15 on the M1 
to allow the large SEGRO development to open before rail access has been established to the 
location.  
 
Please find below the original correspondence. I would appreciate if you could look into my 
constituent’s concerns and get back to me with a response. 
 
I would be grateful if you could use the names and address above in any correspondence. 
 
Yours ever, 
 
Peter Bone MP FCA 
Wellingborough & Rushden  
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Tracey Mason  
Sent: 7 October 2022 10:10 
To: BONE, Peter  
Subject: Fwd: HS2 Junction 15 M1 (Case Ref: AL35640) 
Hi Mr Bone 
It seems I sent my email to the wrong person, for which I apologise. As you can see, I have been 
asked to forward my email to yourself.  
Perhaps you would be so kind as to answer or comment on my concerns, when you get chance. 
Many thanks 
Tracey  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ollie Shepherd  
Date: Fri, 7 Oct 2022, 09:43 
Subject: Re: HS2 Junction 15 M1 (Case Ref: AL35640) 
To:  
Dear Ms Mason, 
 
Thank you for your email and for taking the time to contact Andrea. Due to strict parliamentary protocols, MP’s 
may only correspond with their own constituents. Accordingly, I notice from your postal address that you fall 
outside Andrea’s constituency and that your local MP is Mr Peter Bone. Mr Bone can be contacted at 

and will be delighted to assist. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Ollie. 

Mr Ollie W C Shepherd 
Constituency Assistant to the Rt. Hon Dame Andrea Leadsom DBE MP 
Member of Parliament for South Northamptonshire 






